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During the course of the science focused workshop offered in the project, I presented a couple of visual arts workshop with the  intention  to engage the students with a different twist, focusing on the nature of the watershed, the salmon and the beauty of their residence here.  An appreciation of our circumstances as stewards of the watershed was encouraged by this effort.

While watching projected images of salmon swimming they produced several brush drawings (poster paint).  They were then assigned a screen to produce a stencil based on their favorite drawing.   In another session, students had an opportunity to print their images on paper and cloth.  During these sessions the curriculum introduced watershed dynamics, salmon cycle, drawing, screen printing and community dynamics. The students were given the original drawing, samples of the printed images and a set of commemorative flags.

There is a frenetic energy that takes over when the ink comes out and the kids get the process of printing while trying to design their work with all their friends’ stencils involved.  I get excited by the naive quality of the drawing, even the simplest of marks takes on the meaning of swimming fish.  The combination of all these like minded images is what  drives my interest in this project.  
Using the stencils in my studio, I am producing a show that will containing canvases, some of the original drawing, paper prints, flags and an overview of the watershed with a focus on the perils of the current salmon runs and the solutions for a healthy watershed.

During the Grizzly Creek day of the project, I organized an art station that the students stopped at in their rotation through the program.  I produced a five foot by six foot canvas mural of a rough landscape depiction the redwood forest along the river.  The students were invited to fill this landscape with paintings of animal that reside in the surrounding forest.  I provided acrylic paints and brushes along with printouts of many animals that they used as reference for their efforts.  They were asked to begin a depiction or add to work that was previously started by other groups.


The final product possesses the fun qualities one sees from learning painters.  Some of the animals were new to the kids, like the ring tailed cat.  During the sessions we talked about the abundance of wildlife in our watershed and our own observations of various animals.  A couple of the students also chose to paint animal from their memory. The painting was offered to the school and hung in the multi-purpose room.
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